
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 2/25/2014 1:01:01 PM 
To: Denise Tyrrell (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov); Paul Clanon 

(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Liza Malashenko (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fwd: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident 

FYI 

Brian K. Cherry 
PG&E Company 
VP, Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA. 94105 
(415) 973-4977 

Begin forwarded message: 

prom. Redacted 
Date: Februaiy 25, 2014 at 12:26:25 PM PST 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
<DCSTSGasIneidentNotifv@exehange.pge.eom> 

Redacted Cc: 
Subject: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident 

At approximately 0940 hours PG&E was notified of a gas odor at 
Redacted 

Redacte 

Redacte 
Redacted The gas odor was detected at 

PG&E was on site at approx. 1000 hours. It was determined that a 
main line valve on the schools roof was open and releasing gas. This valve was 
connected to burners in an old science lab. The schools maintenance worker 
shut the valve above the science room. PG&E did not have to shut off the gas 
meter. The school evacuated the students from the premises. 

This incident is being reported to the CPUC due to operator judgment because 
there are multiple Bay Area media entities onsite, and because of the school 
evacuation. 
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Redacted Gas Operations Support TeamjPacific Gas and Electric Company 

I Redacted 
COST Shared Line: 925328.5400! Direct Line: Redacted 
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